
Hello all. 

 

It’s less than a month before we leave for Corpus Christi. Since there are several (somewhere 

around 10 to 12) Cowtown members (cars) going, it has been suggested that we caravan 

together. I was asked if I wanted to head it up, but if anyone else wants to do it, I have no 

objection. My thoughts were to “caravan,” rather than “cruise,” going from point “A” to point 

“B” in a timely manner. Most of my navigation apps show about 5.5 hours from my house to 

Corpus Christi, with no stops for fuel, food or necessities. I would estimate about 7 to 7.5 hours, 

figuring in all of the above. 

 

The Cracker Barrel in Burleson (on I-35) would be a good place to meet, for those of us on the 

“west side” of the metroplex, or for everyone. If desired, people coming from the Dallas side of 

I-35 could meet us in Hillsboro. I am open to suggestions from any and all. If you would like to 

be a part of the caravan, please contact me at norman_walker@charter.net. DO NOT reply to this 

email, as it will go out to the entire membership. 

 

I look forward to hearing from everyone that wants to go. I think it’s going to be a very fun 

weekend! 

 

Regards, 

Norman Walker 
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